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Dear friends and family,


I would like to tell you about an exciting opportunity I have for this summer. 
Evangelist Freddie Coile with Focus Evangelistic Ministries Inc. is hosting a work 
and ministry team on June 6-12, 2021 to advance the building of Grace Farm, a 
camp and training center facility in Dewy Rose, Georgia. You can find more 
information about Grace Farm at www.gracefarmonline.com on the web.


The Georgia Missions Project will include “roughing it” - living in cabins, working 
hard at construction, developing the property, and doing ministry outreach. 
While I am helping to build this exciting new place for ministry, God will be 
building me through my work experiences and through Bible and ministry 
training times twice a day. I look forward to learning Bible, life skills, Christian 
ethics, and ministry methods.


I am really excited about this challenging trip. I think it will be good for me to 
work hard and not have all the luxuries I am used to at home. It will also be a 
pleasure to serve the Lord and receive further training for future ministry. I need 
to raise $195.00 in order to be able to participate in this week. The cost of this 
week will include my food and supplies as well as money to buy materials for 
some of the projects we will be doing. I would appreciate it so much if you 
would prayerfully consider giving a one-time gift towards this project.


Thank you for reading this letter and praying for me. Any gift you are able to 
send would be gratefully received and deeply appreciated. If you send a gift, 
please let me know if you would like a tax-deductible receipt for your gift. 
Checks can be made out to “Focus Evangelistic Ministries,” and mailed to 
__________________________________. May the Lord bless you as you follow 
Him. I’ll keep you posted on my adventures!


Serving the Lord,


Name


